
 
 

Message to families – April 9, 2020 
 

My Dear Friends, 
  
As we enter into this season of Easter, we remember what God has done for us and we are 

reminded that this is a season of transformation. We walk with Jesus through some of the most 

active moments of His life where suffering and darkness yielded to hope, light and joy.   

This year, during this most unprecedented of times, we are challenged to encounter Christ, to 

reaffirm our faith through prayer, to renew our spiritual commitments and to transform hope 

through our actions. 

 

Our Board of Trustees recognizes the efforts our community has undertaken to transform hope 

through our actions by supporting student learning, and each other during this pandemic. Your 

commitment to Catholic education is what sets us apart from all others and for this, we are 

deeply grateful.  

 

Please continue to visit the Board website for district and school communications. As we 

receive information from the Ministry of Education and make decisions as your Board of 

Trustees, the Board website is updated with information our families require. 

  

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I’d like to extend to you and your family kind wishes for a 

blessed Easter! 

Rick Petrella, Chair of the Board 

 


